
St Luke’s Parish, Frodsham sometimes collects personal information about parishioners.   

All personal information is collected, processed and stored in accordance with the General Data Protection Regulations.  This is retained only as necessary and 

used by the Parish/Diocese for the benefit of the Parish and for legitimate reasons such as administrative and religious purposes.  You can read our full privacy notice at 

http://www.dioceseofshrewsbury.org/about-us/privacy-notice. 

 

 

            The Parish of St Luke, Frodsham &  
            St Cuthbert-by-the-Forest, Mouldsworth 

          Diocese of Shrewsbury 
            Reg. Charity No. 234025 

          LPA12 (RUNCORN & FRODSHAM) 

Parish Priest: Fr. James Kenny  
St Luke’s, 61 High St. Frodsham, Cheshire WA6 7AN 

Telephone: 01928 733127  School: 01244 259999 
St Cuthbert’s, Station Road, Mouldsworth, Cheshire CH3 8AJ 

Please note, Father James is unavailable on Mondays 

PARISH WEBSITE: www.stlukesparish.org.uk  
PARISH e-mail: stlukesfrodsham@outlook.com 
PARISH CENTRE: 01928 733 127 
SCHOOL WEBSITE: www.stlukesfrodsham.org.uk 
Safeguarding Reps.: Kate Birkenhead 07827 056044 (St Luke’s) 
& Steve Clapham 07971 648192 (St Cuthbert’s) 

THE SACRAMENT OF MERCY (CONFESSIONS): Saturday 5.15-5.45 pm 
BAPTISMS, CONFIRMATION, FIRST HOLY COMMUNION & MARRIAGES:  

Please contact Father James or the secretary Wednesdays or Fridays 10am-3pm. 
ADORATION OF THE BLESSED SACRAMENT: First Friday of the month 9:00am. 

MORNING PRAYER FROM THE DIVINE OFFICE: Wednesdays and Fridays 9:15am, before Mass 

 
Psalter Week I 
Sunday Cycle B 
W/day Cycle II 

THE BODY AND BLOOD OF CHRIST (CORPUS CHRISTI)  

Day Feast Time Service Intention 

Sat 1st 
June 

Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass Ron Sutton (RIP, B’day) 

Sun 2nd The Body and Blood 
of Christ 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass Joyce Dulhorey’s Intentions 

11:00am Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 
Mon 3rd St Charles Lwanga & 

Companions, Mm 
No Public Mass 

Tues 4th Ferial 6:15pm Mass Carlo Roberts’ Intentions 

Wed 5th St Boniface 9:30am Mass Gerald Mann’s Intentions 

Thur 6th Ferial 9:30am Mass Brian Minogue’s Birthday 
Intentions 

Fri 7th The Most Sacred 
Heart of Jesus 

8:30am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

9:30am Mass Canon Patrick Munroe (1975), 
Rev Donal Dwyer (1975) & 
Rev James Kenny (1980) – 
Anniversary of Ordination 

Sat 8th Evening Mass of the Sunday 6:00pm Mass Parishioners’ Intentions 

Sun 9th Tenth Sunday in Ordinary 
Time 

9:00am (St Cuthbert’s) Mass William Hughes (RIP) 

11:00am Mass Sheila Kelly (RIP) 
 

THE BODY & BLOOD OF CHRIST: In St Mark’s telling of the Last Supper, Jesus offers his disciples the 
cup and says, “This is my blood of the covenant, which will be shed for many”. The literal sense of these 

words is clear. The Eucharist is necessary for our salvation. Christ’s one sacrifice on the Cross is present 
each Mass in the Precious Body & Blood. The sacrifice, in which we share, binds us in the joyful freedom 

of God’s New Covenant. We become Children of God. As Catholics we believe in the Real Presence. Through the 
sacrament we become heirs to the Kingdom. Rejoice, we are joyful Children of God (Deacon Ed Souza). 
 

THE SACRED HEART - EXPOSITION: The first Friday of the month in June falls on the solemnity of The 
Most Sacred Heart of Jesus. Devotion to the Sacred Heart, encouraged by mediaeval mystics and promoted 

by St Gertrude, St Margaret and others, represents a devotion to Jesus in his human nature, in particular 
referring to the heart as the seat of the emotions. There will be Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament at St 

Luke’s before the morning Mass from 8:30am. Please join us if you are able.  
 

PRAYER SPONSORS: Following last weekend’s enrolment of the second group of children from our 

parish who are currently preparing for their First Holy Communion, two new names have been added to 
the prayer sponsor list available in the porch. If you are willing to make this commitment, please put your 

name against the child’s name on the form. Thank you as always for your help and support. 
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“Jesus in the Blessed Sacrament is the living heart of each of our parishes.” 
(Pope Paul VI) 

PRAYER INTENTIONS FOR THE SICK AND HOUSEBOUND (Please contact us by email or telephone if you wish to 
include or remove a person from the list. Many thanks): 
Cora Sharkey 
Kathleen Garvie 
Jim Corrigan 
Helen Grimes 
Timothy James Cleary 
Eric & Margaret Young 
Jane Gibson 
Kath Grossmith 
Judith Whim 

Ian Hobson 
Amy Selman 
John Mannion 
Bernard Timberlake 
Claire Taylor 
Fabrizio Motta 
Tonnie Woods 
Clare Huxley 
Fr Vincent Kennedy 

Fr Bill Fitzgerald 
Canon John Gordon 
Canon Phil Moor, VG 
Tony & Marie Angles 
Anne Shaw 
Maria Brennan 
Ieuan Thomas 
Jeremy Selman 
Gerald Mann 

For all people having 
cancer treatment & others 
currently in hospital 

 
READERS OF THE WORD OF GOD: St Luke’s needs new members to join the team of people who read at 

Mass. Training and support will be given. If you have been confirmed and would like to join the team please 
contact Peter by email at: peterhughes99@hotmail.com. Many thanks. 

 
STEWARDS: St Luke’s is also looking for new members to join the stewarding team, particularly for the 
Saturday evening Mass. This is an easy and rewarding way to contribute to your parish, helping to ensure 

safety and a friendly face for all who attend Mass here. If you would like to join the team please let Victoria 
know via the church email (stlukesfrodhsma@outlook.com). 

 
AN EVENING WITH DR BILL KEIMIG on Monday, 24th June at 7.30pm in the Parish Hall, Holy 

Angels Church, Wicker Ln, Hale Barns, Altrincham WA15 0HG. Dr Bill Keimig, from the Franciscan 
University of Steubenville in the USA, will lead an evening filled with laughter, inspiration and wisdom 
as he shares his insights and experiences of parish renewal and leading RCIA. This is open to all and 

especially to volunteers, catechists and those who are curious! This promises to be a fantastic evening, so 
please sign up early via this link: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/evening-with-dr-bill-keimig-tickets-902343853757. 

For any further details please contact Natalie Orefice, Diocesan Mission Catechist at 
natalie.orefice@dioceseofshrewsbury.org or 07730 526826. 
 

FOODBANK COLLECTION: Many thanks for your continuing support of our monthly collections for our 
two local foodbanks last weekend. A total of 120kgs was donated, together with some very generous cash 

donations. Your generosity to those in need in our neighbourhoods is very much appreciated. 
 

SUMMER FAIR & RAFFLE: Please see the posters on the noticeboard from Friends of St Luke’s regarding 

their upcoming Summer Fair on 21st June and a Summer Raffle. Raffle tickets will be on sale after Mass on the 
weekend of 22nd/23rd June. FoSL will also be running the monthly coffee morning after the 11am Mass that 

Sunday, 23rd June. Please join us for refreshments and a chat, and also help support our primary school.  
 

THE RUN UP TO THE GENERAL ELECTION: As Catholics, we know that tackling poverty and 

injustice are among the most important issues politicians should act on. The St Vincent de Paul Society 
and CAFOD have produced a guide for Catholics for the General Election, with suggested questions to 

ask candidates. Please see cafod.org.uk/encounter or svp.org.uk/encounter for more information. They 
have also produced the following prayer for this initiative: 

 
Mary, model of encounter, you heard God’s call. Teach us to listen deeply in our polarised world. 

Mary, woman of courage, you sang joyfully of God’s justice. Inspire us to challenge inequality and call for fullness of life for all. 
Mary, seeker of sanctuary, you fled violence and persecution. Be with us as we seek peace and respect for human dignity. 

Mary, mother of community, you joined the disciples at Pentecost. Pray that the Spirit will empower us as we act together for the 
common good. Amen. 

 
Upcoming Events 

Saturday 15th June 2024  Children’s Liturgy during 6:00pm evening Mass at St Luke’s 
Weekend 15th/16th June 2024   Day for Life Second Collection 
Sunday, 23rd June 2024  Monthly Coffee Morning for FoSL, after 11am Mass in St Luke’s Parish Centre 
Weekend 29th/30th June 2024  Monthly Foodbank collection at both churches 
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